
    This and That  
   And THE OTHER THING :  If you have something to post contact us at office@st-pauls-lindsay.ca 

July 6th , 2023 

THIS WEEK AT  A GLANCE: 
 

Tai Chi: Tuesdays, Wednesdays,  
Thursdays &  Fridays 9:00am 

 
Beginning July 1st, the office Summer Hours 

Mon to Thursday 8.30 to 3.30 ; Fridays the office 

will be closed; Regular hours will return in Sep-

St. Paul’s Anglican church,  45 Russell St. W.,  Lindsay Ontario         705-324-4666 

PAG: Pre Authorized Giving. 
This is an easy way for you to donate to St. Paul’s.   
It provides a constant and dependable cash flow 
throughout the year. This allows better budgeting and 
ongoing cash flow for management.  PAG registration 
forms are available at the Church Office or in the pews 
of  the Church.  

Just a friendly reminder  if  you wish to book  an area of  

the Church for a meeting you must contact the office  to 

ensure space is available

God Moments :  
Inspirational quotes shared 

by Rev Bonnie 

 
"“Thy word is a lamp unto my 
feet, and a light unto my path” 
Psalm 119:105  

The Management team at St Paul’s 

are requesting that all parishioner's 

with a food handlers certificate expir-

ing in 2023 or 2024 make themselves 

known by email Doug Read at 

dougread7@ gmail.com. 

 We are planning  recertifications in 

September for those with expiring 

certificates. Please note we only 

need the team leader to be certi-

fied.  

Congratulations to Paul  

Carpentier who is our newly 

elected Rectors Warden.  

CONNECTIONS (FORMERLY CALLED ETA) What: Lunch When: 
Wed. July 12 at noon Where: Ziraldo’s in Fenelon Falls 24 Fran-
cis St.  Why: to connect with others and especially to include 
new people and those who might be alone for activities. It is an 
opportunity to get to know one another better. How: Sign up by 
Sunday on bulletin Board in main hall and indicate if you need a 
ride.  Contact person: Donna Gushue. 705-928-2778 or  

donnagushue@hotmail.com 

mailto:donnagushue@hotmail.com


PAG is a form of giving to the Church. A 

ed from your bank account or your 
VISA/credit card to support your 
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And THE OTHER THING:  If you have something to post contact us at office@st-pauls-lindsay.ca. 

DESIGNATED  GIVING # 215 July  2023 
Is in support of the GIVINGS WITH GRACE HEALING 
FUND. It’s  by giving with love that we can bring spiritual care 
to Canadas First peoples and support for Indigenous Church 
leadership, each of us then becoming instruments of Christian 
compassion and reconciliation. 

Just a friendly reminder to please wear your name 

tag, especially at coffee hour it helps identify a pa-

rishioner to  any visitors coming to our church    

Sisterhood Trunk Sale 

the sale, thank you eve-

rybody who helped to 

 Just a reminder Sunday   

services will be taking place 

in the air conditioned comfort 

of the Main Hall in July and 

August     

 

This is a list of items we still need for construction of the Cup-

board 

4. sturdy metal stakes and hardware to use with 4 x 4 wood 

( Rona @ $ 20.00 each),  

Barrel bolt and assembly for the doors 

2.  handles for the doors, 

4. Hinges for the doors. 

Rev Bonnie is kindly donating the paint or stain 

 We have a name! our name for the cupboard is called 

St. Paul’s Pantry  

                   Church Office Hours              

                       Summer hours   

             July and August  

    Mon to Thursday 8.30 to 3.30        

                           Friday Closed 

Gift Cards are available during 

office hours and the and 2nd Sun-

day of  every month  after the 

Church Service. 

Gift Cards are available this Sun-

day 

Stocking St Paul’s Pantry. We have on hand a list of suggested 

items, lower priority items and items we will not be accepting. 

The list will be sent as a separate PDF with the This and That 

this week.e take some time to review the list and consider if 

there is an item or two that you could donate this week. Any do-

nated items can be placed on the shelf in the cloakroom  


